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Dear parents, carers and students, 
 

Strike action by members of the National Education Union (NEU) 
 

You will be aware that the National Education Union has announced that it now plans to take two 
more days of national strike action in schools on Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July 2023.  This 
will have a significant effect on Sherburn High School in relation to our ability to open the school 
safely and provide continuity of education for all our students.     
 

I am writing to give you advance warning of our plans for the arrangements for the two strike days. 
 

 

Wednesday 5th July 

 

Year 7, Year 9 and Year 
10 

• School is open  
• Students should attend in full uniform, with their normal 

equipment 
• Year 10 PPEs will run as planned 
• School buses will run as normal 
• School catering as normal 

Year 8 • School is closed  
• Students should complete tasks set by non-striking staff 
• Students should complete homework tasks 

Year 12 Work Experience as previously planned 

 

Friday 7th July 

 

Year 8 and Year 10 

• School is open  
• Students should attend in full uniform, with their normal equipment 
• Year 10 PPEs will run as planned 
• School buses will run as normal 
• School catering as normal 

Years 7 and 9 • School is closed  
• Students should complete tasks set by non-striking staff 
• Students should complete homework tasks 

Year 12 Work Experience as previously planned 

 

Thank you again for your understanding and forbearance. 
Kind regards, 
Miriam Oakley 
Headteacher 


